
 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor - Act now before Oct 8 to: 

Protect your Neighborhood, Community & Property value 

Dear Neighbors, 

As you may be aware the city tias received a request to change the zoning rules and build 3 monster 

buildings on all 3 corners of Brant and Ghent. They wish to build 25 story towers and add over 800 

units to our already busy corner. The driveways for these buildings will all be on Ghent and will add 

1600 cars of traffic each day creating an unbearable burden for an already busy section of Ghent. 

You can bet these greedy developers won't have to live with the nightmare they are creating. The 

current zoning is 6 stories and 2.5 stories, and this is acceptable. I'm asking you to help us send a 

message to our elected leaders to "STICK TO THE PLAN" and keep the zoning unchanged. The 

proposed 25 story monsters will harm our community, our neighborhood, and our property values 

with their monster size in such a small area. This is not w hat we all signed up for. 

City Council is meeting Oct 12 to decide your fate . 

What can you do? It is easy to support us with any of the following ... . 
1. Return a note to our email with your name and 

address and your support to "STICK TO THE PLAN" and keep zoning on these properties 

unchanged. 

2. Fill in your name and address on this page and drop it off in my mailbox at 

or mail to . 

3. Call or text me at and I ·can come bv-an-d pickup your note of support 

4. Email the city clerk (clerks@burlington .ca) that you plan to attend and speak against the 

zoning change for " Brant and ghent" 

Dear Burlington City council, 

I the undersigned resident oppose the zoning change proposed at Brant and Ghent. 

Name lu;t, <:f_~ /ll~ b<=C,, ,l/11cbob 

Sign ed_-,C-1--~_____.:',L.-;~, . ..---, ;a.,44._.~- ,L/-J.,..,,,,,u.-=-~;__--,£----,,,..::__---=---.....,¥,~ ~-

Date ({kj: ~) ~od 

CPRM October 12, 2021 
PL-42-21 

Notes from Jeni MacLeod 




